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Tracey Braun
Director — Environmental Approvals Branch
Manitoba Sustainable Development
123 Main Street, Suite 160 (Box 80)
Winnipeg, MB R3C 1A5

Dear Ms. Braun:

KEEYASK GENERATION PROJECT — ALTERATION REQUEST,

REQUEST TO INSTALL A TEMPORARY CREEK CROSSING ON WINTER ROAD TO ELLIS

ESKER, ADDENDUM II
ENVIRONMENT ACT LICENCE No. 3107, CLIENT FILE 5550.00

Manitoba Hydro, in its delegated authority to manage construction of the Keeyask Generation
Project on behalf of the Keeyask Hydropower Limited Partnership, is requesting to install a
temporary creek crossing on the winter road to the Ellis Esker. Please accept this addendum to
the original request submitted on February 9, 2018 and subsequent request submitted on
February 11, 2018.

The temporary creek crossing will consist of rig mats placed on the creek bottom, four (4) 750
mm steel culverts, 14 m long and rockfill. The crossing will be installed as soon as possible in
February 2018 and removed prior to April 15 in 2018. A crossing will be required in the
2018/20 19 winter season and potentially the 20 19/2020 winter season, details of the crossing
for future years will he submitted at a later date.

Please refer to the attached description for details.

If there are any questions or concerns with this request, please contact iodine MacDuff at
204-360-5539.

Yours truly,

( .

Dave Bowen, P. Eng, M.Sc
Director, Keeyask Project
Generation & Wholesale

Att.


